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March Overview 
 

• We are approaching the end of Term 2 and we look forward to our Celebration of Learning 
events which take place next week from the 13th to the 15th. (Wednesday night for K, Thursday 
night for Grades 1-5, and Friday morning for K-5). 
 

• There is no school for students all day on Friday, March 15. 
 

• Kindergarten registration began last Friday. We continue to encourage anyone who is 
registering a child for next school year to come in and see us as soon as they’re able. 
 

• Our Angus McKay Patrol Team will be enjoying an appreciation field trip to a Manitoba Moose 
game later this month. Students will meet with Mrs. Laurin-Clark and Ms. Schroeder tomorrow, 
and permission forms will be forthcoming. 
 

• Yesterday, we held our Recess Rockstar Assembly to encourage positive behaviour at recess. 
This initiative involves adults pointing out positive behaviour choices during recess time, but 
more importantly, students recognizing the positive choices of their peers. Each morning, we’ll 
share a handful of student-driven shout-outs over announcements and add them in written 
form to our Recess Rockstar Bulletin Board outside the Gym. 
 

• The last day of school before Spring Break will be Friday, March 22. Report Cards will be 
published to the parent portal on that same day. 

 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted- 
Bailey McIntyre, Principal 


